
2

	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau


	[image: image1.wmf]

	20 December 2002

	Ref:
	COM 2-638/RH
	Mr. Louis Touton
Secretary
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA  90292 
USA



	Contact:
	Richard Hill
	

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5887
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-Mail:
	richard.hill@itu.int 
	

	Subject:
	ITU-T Representatives to ICANN TLG


Dear Mr. Touton, 

I note that the ICANN Board has approved Article XX: Transition Article, of ICANN's new bylaws.  I take this occasion to congratulate the ICANN staff and board for the final approval of the new bylaws.

In Section 6 of that Article XX, ICANN proposes to discontinue the Protocol Supporting Organization that was formed by a Memorandum of Understanding between ICANN and four organizations, including ITU.  On behalf of the Secretary General of the ITU, I hereby accept ICANN's proposal to discontinue the Protocol Supporting Organization and to abrogate the corresponding Memorandum of Understanding.

In Section 7, paragraph 1, of the aforementioned Article XX, ICANN requests that the organizations designated as members of the Technical Liaison Group (TLG) nominate two technical experts in accordance with Article XI-A Section 2 (6) of the new bylaws.

In accordance with the above, the ITU-T designates the following two technical experts:

1. Mr. Brian Moore
Chairman, ITU-T Study Group 13
Lucent Technologies
6 Scott Drive
Colchester
Essex C03 4JD
United Kingdom
Tel.: +44 1206 76 23 35
Fax: +44 1206 76 23 36
E-mail: moore@bwmc.demon.co.uk 

2. Mr. Richard Hill
Counsellor, ITU-T Study Group 2
International Telecommunication Union
Place des Nations
CH-1211 Geneva 20
Switzerland
Tel: +41 22 730 5887
Fax: +41 22 730 5883
E-mail: richard.hill@itu.int 

I would appreciate it if you could communicate to Mr. Moore and Mr. Hill your plans with respect to logistical support for the newly-created TLG, in particular the establishment of a mailing list and web site on which communications between ICANN and TLG members could be posted publicly.

You may copy this letter to whom it may concern and/or publish it publicly.

Yours sincerely,

Houlin ZHAO 
Director, Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau

cc:
Brian Moore

Richard Hill
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